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PRN-AD-79-50
File 920TP

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 & 4
Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251
I&E Bulletin 79-06A

This letter confirms our telephone conversation on May 2,1979 during
which I agreed that Turkey Point would establish procedures and
instructions to the operators that in the event of HPI initiation with
RCP's op erating at lea st two RCP's will remain operating as long as the
pumps are providing forced flow.

to item 7C of I6F BulletinThis agreement is contrary to our response
79-06A. However, we are continuing to work with our NSSS vendor to
determine the proper disposition of this item.

Very truly yours,

-

. D. dc midt
Vice President
Power Resources
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